
 

Ref: LEAVERSHOODIES/BTE/ste 
 
11th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/carers 
 
RE: Year 11 Leavers Hoodies 
 
This year, we would like to give Year 11 students the option to purchase leavers hoodies. We are delighted to be 
working with one of our ex-parents from Primary, Lisa O’Hanlon, who designs and produces the Year 6 and 11 
leavers’ hoodies.  
 
The hoodies will be priced at £26.50 each and available in Heather Grey. They will have the names of every 
student in Year 11 printed within the ‘24’ digits on the back and they will feature The Grange Academy crest 
embroidered on the left breast. After our time at The Grange, I am are sure that the hoodies will be a memorable 
keepsake and something precious to take away from your experience at The Grange. 
 
If you wish to order a leavers’ hoodie, please complete the order form and make payment of £26.50 online 
via SCOPAY by Thursday 25th April and the hoodies will be available in the final term. If you have not yet 
registered on SCOPAY please contact the school finance office for your registration details. 

 

 

 
 
Mrs H. I’Anson 
Progress Leader for Year 11 

 


